
1

Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: gigi yau <gigiyau@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 10:20 PM
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-

StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Trash assessment - 1374 Van Buren Ave, St Paul, MN 55104 - Kin Chee Gigi Yau

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you very much for getting back to me timely.  If I could not be there on 7/30, were my attached 
documents be sufficient?  Must I take the phone call? 
 
Thanks. 
 
Gigi 
 
On Wednesday, July 22, 2020, 07:37:14 PM CDT, CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
 
 

Hello Gigi Yau, 

The matter was referred back to Legislative Hearing on July 30, 2020 at 11 a.m.   At this hearing, you will be heard by the 
Legislative Hearing Officer who will listen to Public Works staff and your testimony.  It will also give staff time to gather 
information.   I will be contacting you at the number below between 11 and 12:30 p.m. for the hearing via 
telephone.  Public Works staff will reach out to you if they have questions or need more information. 

  

  

  

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
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From: gigi yau <gigiyau@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 5:26 PM 
To: contact.council@ci.stpaul.mn.us; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Fw: Trash assessment - 1374 Van Buren Ave, St Paul, MN 55104 - Kin Chee Gigi Yau 

  

Dear all, 

  

The letter I received regarding the hearing of the council meeting read  

  

It was written that I could present my objection directly to the Council on Wednesday July 22, 2020 at 3:30 
p.m.  I was watching for the whole meeting and there were no "input" from the public.  I was not impressed.  I 
wanted to be given accurate information such as a clear guidelines of voicing objections which would not be 
including voicing the objection at the meeting as a public member. 
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Please remove my late fees and reduce my trash assessment from $37.68 to $32.76.  Thanks. 

  

Gigi 

  

  

  

  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: gigi yau <gigiyau@yahoo.com> 

To: councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us <councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020, 02:25:39 PM CDT 

Subject: Trash assessment - 1374 Van Buren Ave, St Paul, MN 55104 - Kin Chee Gigi Yau 

  

Dear City Council, 

  

Hello.  I will be online at the web meeting at 3:30 p.m. today.  I send in the trash bills here wanting to document that I carried a credit 
balance in my account which charged late fees which I feel should be removed.  Due to the contract, the Aspen Waste did not 
acknowledge the credit balance until the following quarter.  I am asking to remove the $1.64 X 3 = $4.92 which will bring the balance 
down from $37.68 to $32.76 and it will be agreeable. 

  

A year ago, I had to come in person to defend myself and Martha allowed me to remove the late fee/ finance charges due to my 
account had a credit balance not acknowledged until the following quarter. 

  

Thank you very much.  I can be reached at 612-978-0045. 

  

Kin Chee Gigi Yau 

  

  


